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In the final session, some participants expressed their opinions about the course.  

• The course is very useful for us and the children. The experiments can be made very easy. 
I enjoyed very much the workshops. 

• Thank you very much for this course. I liked very much the experiments and that they are 
not expensive and useful for the classes in school. 

• I appreciate the NASE knowledge can be used from 5 to 11 grades (students from 12 years 
old to 18 years ages. The experiments are very good. 

• The course shows us another way of teaching. It's not the same way we teach in Russia. 

• Thank you for this course. I think that the instructors need some auxiliary explanations 
for each workshop, so we can clarify certain aspects. 

• The NASE members replied that each workshop has a power point presentation and also 
a file with detailed explanations.  

• It was a very nice and very useful course. Thank you very much. Also it was an opportunity 

to practice our English. 

• The course is very good for teaching astronomy and astrophysics to the young and older 

students. Thank you very much because you show us many simple experiments we can 

use in our teaching.  

• The NASE members invited the teachers to use the NASE materials and experiments in 

their activities and then to email some short reports and to send some photos for the 

NASE website.  

• The workshops were translated in Russian language and after the final revise they will be 

uploaded on the NASE website.  

The curriculum of the Russian education has been modified in this year. The astronomy and 

the astrophysics are becoming a scholar subject for the last grade, so the NASE course was 

just opportune and was also well received by Russian teachers.  

 


